
 
          

  
      

          
                                                        

February 18, 2020 
 

TRS Board Runoff Election Ends 
 

♦ The runoff election for the Retired Position, No. 2, between Joe Ward, incumbent, and Anita Gibson has 
ended. When results become available, they will be posted on our Election page.  

 
How to Stay Informed During the Legislative Session 

 

♦ RSA’s Legislation page: Please view our Legislation page for a detailed list of bills that could possibly impact 
the RSA. This page is updated weekly.  

♦ RSA 2019: This public Facebook group was started by RSA members, which allows all members to share 
important information relevant to the RSA. This page has over 10,000 members. 

♦ Save Our RSA Retirement: This public Facebook group was also started by RSA members, to stay up-to-
date on the latest news regarding retirement security in Alabama. This page has almost 60,000 members. 

 
♦ Please read the important article, “COLAs,” on the front page of the February Advisor from Dr. Bronner 

regarding Cost-of-Living Adjustments. 
 

♦ Alabama Success Stories: Have you read our “Alabama Success Stories” series in the Advisor? In October 
2018, the RSA began highlighting state agencies, associations, and organizations that have made a positive 
impact in Alabama.  
◊ To be featured, please contact us at communication.correspondences@rsa-al.gov. 

 

♦ Want to know more about RSA and the $43.8 billion retirement fund? Check out RSAbythenumbers.com. 
 

♦ Spring Break is right around the corner! Enjoy your time off with a relaxing stay at one of RSA’s award-
winning resorts. RSA has outstanding hotels, spas, and RTJ golf! Make your reservation from the Member 
Discounts page. 

 

♦ RSA-1 is a powerful tool to help you reach your retirement dreams! RSA-1 is a free benefit offered to all 
active public employees (state, local, and education employees) and does not charge its members any fees.  
◊ If you are interested in starting your RSA-1 Deferred Compensation savings today, contact the RSA at 

877.517.0020 and ask for an RSA-1 Representative or speak with your HR/Payroll Officer.  
◊ Enroll in three easy steps! 
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